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Crown Resorts Limited
Board Meeting: 15 April 2020

Summary of Responsible Gaming Committee Meeting

PART A: Responsible Gaming Framework

Management is continuing to liaise with the Responsible Gaming Advisory Panel regarding Crown’s 
draft Responsible Gaming Framework.  Once the Panel completes its review of the Framework, the 
Panel will be invited to present its recommendations to the Committee.

PART B: Betfair

The Committee was advised of an investigation commenced by the Australian Communications and 
Media Authority regarding online in-play sports bets.  The Committee was advised that Betfair had 
not accepted online in-play bets on sport from a customer located in Australia (which is prohibited) 
as the customer was located in New Zealand when the bets were placed and that Betfair would be 
submitting its response accordingly.

PART C: Australian Resorts

A number of Responsible Gaming staff were continuing to work on reduced hours through the 
closures to continue to progress Crown’s responsible gaming initiatives and to provide support as 
required.

The meeting scheduled for 22 April 2020 with the VCGLR and a number of Crown’s directors 
regarding Recommendation 20 will proceed by way of video conference.
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